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from Eleanor Roosevelt
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Dear Mr., President:

I am sending this note
hoping you will feel perfectly
free to consider it as my resigna-
tion ae delegate to the adjourned
sesslon of the General Assembly of
the United Natilons.

It has been an honor and
8 privilege to serve as a delegate,
a8 well as an educational experience
for me. I realize, however, that
you may declide that it is wise to
appolnt some one in my place, and
if so I shall understand. I shall,
of course, always stand ready to
help in any way I ecan.

With my deep apprecliation
of my past opportunities, I am,

Very sincerely yours,

s Mgoince-
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